
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT a report from the Fire Chief providing a status summary for ongoing Fire District
activities and initiatives. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
At the request of the Contra Costa County Fire Board of Directors, the Fire Chief is
providing a report on the status and progress of the various District initiatives. 

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT: 
No impact. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   05/10/2016 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, Director
Candace Andersen, Director
Mary N. Piepho, Director
Karen Mitchoff, Director
Federal D. Glover, Director

Contact:  Jeff Carman, Fire
Chief 925-941-3500

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered
on the minutes of the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    May  10, 2016 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of
Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

D.5

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Jeff Carman, Chief, Contra Costa County Fire Protection District

Date: May  10, 2016

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Fire Chief's Report - May 10, 2016



CLERK'S ADDENDUM
Speakers: Teagan Clive, resident of Rodeo. ACCEPTED the report. The Supervisors
noted that the long-term plans of the Fire Protection District are complex and cover
many facilities.  It has been several months since review of the overall outlook has been
discussed. Staff will bring to the Board an overall timeline of when stations might be
reopened, other facilities built or upgraded, and equipment purchased. 
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Fire Chief's Report _May 2016 


